
   Announcements – May 15th, 2025 

 
The choirs would love to have you join or re-join them next year! You don't need to audition 
to be in MTC - you can just sign up with your counselor! If you'd like to audition for Honors 
Choir or Women's Chorale, those auditions are next week Tuesday-Friday. You can find the 
link HERE on the vocal music website, or email Mrs. Israels. If you'd like help preparing for 
the audition, she's happy to answer questions and the current choir members would be happy 
to help you too! Regardless of your training or experience, there is a place for you in choir! 
 
The Flick Brothers' Memorial Scholarship committee would like to invite all students and 
staff to the scholarship presentation TODAY at 3pm in the cafeteria. Come and help us 
celebrate the memory of Hayden and Logan. 
 
Anyone interested in a volunteer opportunity supporting a golf outing THIS Saturday, 
should see Mr. Haverdink. 
 
Current 9th graders that are interested in running for 10th grade class officers please check 
your email to sign up for the election. Voting will take place the week of May 19th. If you 
have any questions please see Mrs. Gentile!  
 
The following student needs to stop and see Suzie TODAY: 
        Dylan Loew, Rilee Nowaczyk, Dominic VanDerHulst, and Landon Sellers 
 
Any sophomore interested in applying to be a Junior Class Officer - responsible for planning 
homecoming and prom dances for next year, please email Mrs. Spruit and Mrs. Bramlett to 
express your interest. 
 
The choir's final Ensemble Musicale will perform TONIGHT and TOMORROW night at 7 pm 
in the auditorium. Tickets are $5 each and are available here. 
 
Attention all NHS seniors!  
You are going to receive a stole belonging to the NHS to wear at graduation! 
It is the property of the school, so a deposit of $20 cash must be given to Mrs. Kapenga  
by TOMORROW.  
 
Attention Seniors 
If you have money in your lunch account please ask for a refund in the cafeteria during lunch 
before you graduate. Refunds will be given at any register. 
 
There will be a meeting for sideline cheer on May 19th @ 7pm in the HS cafeteria. This 
meeting is mandatory for all new high school cheerleaders and their parents, and highly 
suggested for returning cheerleaders and their parents.  Tryouts will be June 3rd and 4th 
from 3-5pm in the MS balcony. FinalForms should be out soon to sign up.   

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/16LnUbRfKDg9iKw7wyhwaX4a7gCbfRpE3lRfrdNvnY7A/edit?gid=0#gid=0
https://search.seatyourself.biz/webstore/accounts/hamiltonvocalmusic/buy-tix


Student Services Office 
If you are enrolled for the first time at the tech center next year and are wanting to attend 
Acceptance Day next week Tuesday, May 20, you need to get your permission slip in ASAP.  
See your email for more information. 
 
 
 
Happy Birthday 
Zach Bain 
Blake Prielipp 
Leah Walters 
 
 
 

Lunch Specials    
Monday -  
Tuesday -  
Wednesday - 
Thursday - Cheese Broccoli Soup 
                    White Chicken Chili 
                    Grilled Cheese 
Friday - Nachos / Soft Shell Tacos 
 
 
 
 

Athletics 
Baseball results from the games yesterday played at LMCU against Fruitport:                      
Varsity lost 1-4, and the JV won 13-1 

JV soccer lost 1-2 to Zeeland East yesterday. The goal was scored by Sara Stoel. The girls had 
a great season that showed a lot of growth!  

  

                         

 

 

 



HHS Sports Schedule  
(Home events are highlighted) 
Monday 5/12 
 
Tuesday 5/13 
 
Wednesday 5/14 
 
Thursday 5/15 
3:30pm Varsity Golf Dual @ LE Kauffman GC 
4:15pm JV Baseball @ Zeeland East 
4:15pm Varsity Baseball vs Zeeland East 
4:15pm Varsity Softball @ Cedar Springs (DH) 
Friday 5/16 
TBA Varsity Tennis MHSAA Regionals @ Paw Paw 
9am Varsity Golf Comstock Park Classic @ Scott Lake GC 
4:15pm Freshman Baseball @ Jenison (5 inning DH) 
Saturday 5/17 
9am JV Tennis - Hamilton JV Tennis Invite 
10am Varsity Softball @ Bangor (Raider Softball Classic) 

 
 
Other Announcements 
 
Seniors 
As a reminder, the district would love to feature you on the HCS social media platforms and what 
you're going to do after graduation, your achievements at HHS, any staff member you want to give 
a shoutout to, etc.  
Please fill out this form at your earliest convenience, it should only take 5-10 minutes: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScx44vuxH4T9L6V-8H-oHXW-Qz_04tyeuc4PclnRIjH
wJKAiQ/viewform?usp=sf_link  
*************************************************************************** 

 

Athletic physicals for the 2025-2026 school year: 
Will be offered at Holland Hospital Orthopedic Center  

at Westpark Way TODAY, May 15th.  
The cost is $20. You must sign up for a timeslot using this link to 

SignUpGenius. If you sign up for a slot you are required to pay the $20. 
We have 15 slots every 15 minutes for the night. The timeslots are for the 
starting time of the physical. Please allow up to an hour to complete the 
physical. All physicals for the 2025-2026 school year must be dated on or 

after April 15th, 2025 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScx44vuxH4T9L6V-8H-oHXW-Qz_04tyeuc4PclnRIjHwJKAiQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScx44vuxH4T9L6V-8H-oHXW-Qz_04tyeuc4PclnRIjHwJKAiQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0448ADAE2CA3FD0-55974912-hamilton#/

